" LATE

bakerl - Chris

From: ' Terri Kakugawa <TKakugawa@wcchc.com>
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 5:28 PM

To:  CPH Testimony

Subject: Dr. Karen Sept, DO.

To Whom It May Concern:

| would like to recommend Dr. Karen Sept to continue to be on the medical board for another term. | feel she has served
the citizens of Hawaii and the Hawaii medical community well.

Thank you,

Terri Kakugawa, DO.



